SIOP WATCHING




SWITCH TO CELLULAR OR NETWORK FIRE ALARM CONTROL PANEL COMMUNICATIONS

AHND PUT MONEY BACK IN YOUR POCKET

Switching your Fire Alarm Control Panel from dial-up to Cellular or Network can cut

monthly communication costs significantly by eliminating the 2 phone lines you are now
paying for. In comparison to dial-up, Network or Cellular connections are faster and more
reliable — so making the switch is easy!

Both network and/or cellular communicators are approved under UL864 as the primary
communicators with the XR500 panel for commercial fire applications under NFPA 72
2007 & 2010 listings.

Give us a call today for a free consultation!



